
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 10, 2010 
 
Dear Townhouse Owner: 
 
The Southern Village Home Owners Association Board of Directors has 
approved having the black iron railings at your residence painted. CS 
Painting will begin the work on Monday, September 13, 2010. The project 
will take four weeks, weather permitting. Three painters will be on site from 
8am-6pm weekdays. Please remove any objects that you have on the steps. 
Here is the schedule: 
 

1. Westend Townhouses 
2. Highgrove Townhouses 
3. TH 2 

 
Please call or e-mail me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michelle Johnson 
Office Manager  
919-960-2836 
officemanager@berkeleychapelhill.com 
710 Market Street #21 
Chapel Hill, NC 27516 
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